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9/30- KCS Coupon Book Campaign Ends 
10/3- Fair Garden Family Day At The Muse (9:00 am- 4:30 pm) 
10/8- End of 1st Nine Weeks 
10/11-10/15- Fall Break (No School)
10-16- National Boss’ Day
10/18- First FAC Meeting (Our Fair Garden Parent Representative is: Taurika Chennault)
10/21- 1st Fair Garden PTA Kickoff Membership Drive (4:00-6:30) at Fair Garden (outside) 
10/22- 1st Fair Garden Performance Level Report Is Sent Home  
10-22- PBIS Wear Pajama Day/Students That Attained Their PBIS 9 weeks Points Goal will participate in a popcorn party
10/29- Class With Top % Average For The 9 weeks (celebration with Mrs. Spikes)
11/1- Fair Garden’s Fall Festival & STEM Night (5:00-7:00) 
11/2- In-Service Day- (No School) 
11/6-Daylight Savings Time (Turn clocks back 1 hour)
11/8- Fair Garden’s CRRAFT Parent Orientation 
(In the gym at 6:15-7:15)
11/24-11/26- Thanksgiving Holidays (No School)
12/17- ½ Day For Students (11:15 dismissal)
12/20- 1/3- Winter Holidays (No School)
1/4- Students return from Winter Holidays
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A Message from Your Principal- Mrs. Spikes  
Thank you to everyone that participated in the coupon book campaign at Fair Garden. Every coupon book sold, the funds will be used on our students. We will keep $10.00 out of the $10.00 at Fair Garden. 
Parents, we want you to volunteer in your child’s class. How can you volunteer? Ask your child’s teacher to send things home that you can cut out or draw for them. You can also donate things on their classroom wish list. Ask your child’s teacher how you can assist as a volunteer. Personally, as a teacher, I LOVED parent volunteers and used them weekly in my own classroom.   
Thank you, parents for being on time every day. To be enrolled at Fair Garden, attendance is expected every day to remain enrolled. If your child is absent, a doctor’s excuse is expected when your child returns from their absence. You only have 10 parent notes for the whole school year. We want every student at school every day all day, if he or she doesn’t have a fever, symptoms of COVID-19/isolation or quarantining, diarrhea, or are vomiting. Attendance makes a difference and is expected.    
We want to continuously work together, as a school family to promote success. Thank you for making sure your child comes to school EVERY day ready to learn. Thank you for lightening a path for GREATNESS. 
Thank you,
Mrs. Spikes (Principal) 
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Please make sure to check our school-wide Dojo, your child’s class Dojo, and our school website to stay informed about events that are happening at Fair Garden. Please join our electronic platform: Fair Garden’s Twitter: https://twitter.com/fair_garden Thank you.  



Nurse’s Notes             [image: Diagram  Description automatically generated with medium confidence]
Check out the following links regarding COVID-19 and 
quarantine/isolation guidelines: 
TDH_Return_to_School_Algorithm.pdf
Tennessee COVID-19 Information Hub (tn.gov)
Quarantine & Isolation Calculator - TN COVID-19 Hub
Hand, Foot, and Mouth Disease (HFMD) is a common, contagious illness caused by different viruses. It typically affects infants and children under age 5. From the time the child is exposed, it takes 3 to 6 days for the first symptoms to show up. It usually starts with a fever, sore throat, and runny nose—much like the common cold—but then a rash with tiny blisters may start to show up on one or more of the following body sites:​ mouth, fingers, palms of hands, soles of feet, and buttocks. Symptoms are the worst in the first few days but are usually completely gone within a week. Pain and fever may be treated with Tylenol or ibuprofen. Prescription medications are available to soothe sores in the mouth. Be sure the child is drinking plenty of fluids. Call your pediatrician if your child's fever lasts more than 3 days or if he or she is not drinking fluids.
 Children are generally most contagious during the first week of illness. But, children with HFMD may shed the virus from the respiratory tract (nose, mouth and lungs) for 1-3 weeks and in the stool for weeks to months after the infection starts. Your child should stay home if he isn’t feeling well enough to participate in class, has a fever, or has many open blisters. Talk with your child's pediatrician for further guidance about when your child should return to school. Covering coughs, frequent handwashing, and disinfecting frequently used surfaces are helpful in stopping the spread of the virus.  
See the link below for more information:
Hand, Foot & Mouth Disease: Parent FAQs - HealthyChildren.org 
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Celebrating and Recognizing Staff and Students
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